
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    May 30, 2012 
Time:  3:00 P. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Non-Emergency Number for Oshkosh Police Department Unavailable  
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is alerting all citizens that the non-emergency phone number for the Oshkosh Police 
Department will not be available on Thursday, May 31, 2012 from 7:00 a.m. until approximately 7:15 a.m. for an 
upgrade to the phone system.   
 
The 911 system will continue to be made available for emergencies.  If citizens have a non-emergency phone call to 
the Oshkosh Police Department, they are asked to call well before 7:00 a.m. or after 7:15 a.m. on Thursday, May 31, 
2012.   
 
If you have questions about this media release, please contact me.  Thank you.   
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743 
  

#### 


